Dear Radiologic Technology Program Review Author:

Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.

Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of
students.

Strengths

PRC felt that the reflections and outcomes were well written and documented and show a
commitment to the process and should be a model for all program reviews.

PRC commends the program for using the SLO process to improve its curriculum:

“As a result of our CL---SLO assessments, the following changes to the curriculum have been

made: 1. RT51A---C series was increased from 3 units to 4 units and taught in a hybrid format.

2. RT72 Venipuncture Lab restructured to meet California State requirements. 3. RT50 —
Positioning terminology expanded to better prepare the students for success in the clinical
course. 4. RT53AL---CL series curriculum was rearranged to better meet the needs of the
students. 5. RT63A---C quizzes added to the second year clinical courses to reinforce
knowledge. 6. RT62C has become a hybrid course. All the above changes have been
implemented and are in their second phase. Currently changes for Winter 2015 include
increasing Radiation Protection content in RT52B.”

Suggestions for Improvement

PRC did not have any suggestions for improvement.

Recommendation —-

The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle.






